
ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
 

To be held on Monday 24th May 2010 
In the Town Hall at 6 pm 

 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Welcome by the Town Mayor, Councillor Jennifer 
Waterhouse 

 
2. Apologies for absence 

 
3. Health & Wellbeing in Berwick-upon-Tweed – focusing on 

new hospital services and other health service issues of 
local interest 
 
Guest speakers: 
a) Steve Russell, Executive Director of Medicine & 
Emergency Care, Northumberland Healthcare NHS 
Foundation Trust; and 
b) Rachel Chapman, Director, Public Engagement & 
Communications, NHS North of Tyne 

 
4. To receive a report from the previous Town Mayor, 

Councillor Flora Simpson, on Berwick-upon-Tweed Town 
Council’s activities during 2009-2010 

 
5. Public Question Time and Resolutions to be Decided by 

the Meeting 
To receive questions and comments from electors on any 
matter which affects Berwick, Spittal or Tweedmouth. (Note: It 
would be helpful if questions could be notified in advance to the 
Town Clerk by email or telephone message – contact details 
below). 
 

Councillor Jennifer Waterhouse 
Town Mayor 

 
Note: Refreshments will be provided after the meeting. 

 
The William Elder Building ● 56-58 Castlegate ● 

Berwick-upon-Tweed ● TD15 1JT 

T: 01289 302391  E: admin@berwick-tc.gov.uk 


